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I oppose measure 114 in its entirety as it is an infringement on constitutionally 

protected rights. Permits to purchase are immoral with no framework to support rapid 

implementation, as well as permitting (requiring permission) to exercise a 

fundamental right that is inalienable to all Americans. The right to self defense, Gun 

rights are human rights. To enact such measures is disingenuous to the interests of 

the states residents outside of the larger Portland, Salem and Eugene areas. 


